
It's beginning to 
look a lot like 
Christmas... 

 

 

 
IF, LIKE US, YOU 
THINK THAT IT IS 
NEVER TOO EARLY 
FOR SOME CHRISTMAS 
FUN,  
JOIN US FOR:    

 

 

OUR VERY DICKENSIAN CHRISTMAS 
AFTERNOON 

 
What is it?  
A dramatical reading of Charles Dickens' A 
Christmas Carol by students of our school, 
followed by tea and sweet treats 
When?  
Friday, the 6th December, at 17.15  
Where?  
Aula Magna, Lilu 1 
 

         We'll be happy to see you there!  
  


